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12/30/2021 

 

Dear Residents and Family Members, 

 

All staff members and residents at the Health Services Center (HSC) were tested 

for the COVID-19 virus this week. Test results did confirm 2 additional staff 

members at HSC to be positive with the virus. No residents have been identified to 

be positive for the virus. 

 

We understand these are challenging times for everyone. Please know that we are 

continuing to follow CDC guidelines as well as the directives from our assigned 

Los Angeles County Department of Public Health Nurse, to ensure we are taking 

the appropriate steps under current circumstances, to limit the spread of COVID-19 

within HSC. 

 

If you are not feeling well or have been exposed to the COVID-19 virus, please 

contact Vanessa Ramirez (Admissions Counselor) at (909) 399-5550 to cancel 

your visitation. Visitors who developed COVID-19 signs and symptoms and/or 

have a positive COVID-19 test within 14 days of visiting the facility are to notify 

the Health Services Center.  

 

If you have any questions please contact us at (909) 399-5550, email us at 

vramirez@pilgrimplace.org, or visit our website www.pilgrimplace.org for 

updates. 

 

 

Stay safe and warm regards,  

 

Pilgrim Place Health Services Center 

721 Harrison Ave 

Claremont, CA 91711 
 

Tel: (909) 399-5550 

Fax: (866) 233-5514 
 

www.pilgrimplace.org 
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